
From: Alan Fox  
Sent: 27 October 2023 15:48 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2023/2510/P and,2023/2653/L. 
 
I would like to object to the Developers scheme 2023/2510/P and 
2023/2653/L. for 1 Museum Street and surroundings. 
 
A multitude of erudite  and detailed objections have already been posted. 
 
It is blindingly obvious to all (apart from Camden planners ?) that this is a 
despicable scheme , and should be stopped in its tracks. 
 
The monstrous tower will blight and darken the entire area , with massive loss 
of privacy. 
 
Surely by now planners must recognise that any promises of "affordable"  
housing   are highly unlikely to materialise...they will suddenly become 
"unviable" at some future date. (And I believe there is negligible provision in 
the scheme even now). 
 
But what hope is there that this mass of objections will have any effect? None I 
fear. 
 
Camden seems to have a history of waving through the most appalling 
schemes based on vague promises from developers  : !00 Avenue Road?  O2 
Finchley Road? 
 
Alan Fox 
 
N6 6EL 
 
 
 


